19 April 1943

Ly dear *aylor,

Thanks for your note which pércolnted down to Scmeraet,
where I was hunting pricrosas. I nlao have not sean any
advertissmeant, though 1 was glad to havs your news thet thinge
aT8 mOvVing.

By the way, did you ever get Into touh with Dr P.furnbull.
the Medlocal Buperintendent of the Tootlng Bec Hosnltal, or any of his
agslatants 7 I forget exaotly how we 1laft it, but perhapa you were

waliing for me to plve you nis name and nodress; before your writing



g

#Fat hin to
to him in crder tofarrange for & lapge nuober of patisents to be avald

able for bIlood-grouping. 1f you ere able to vieit the hospltel.
If they could mobllis= evel a counls of hundred, it would asem

well worth while to make the Srir.

Youra eincerely,



